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ADbrmsTRATloN oF TIE plmlpplNE INFORrmL READING INVENTORY
(phu-mi PRTERT

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
SGOD and CID Chiefs
Schools District Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
School Heads
Reading Coordinators
All Others Concerned

1.  This   division,   through   the   Curriculum   lmplementation   Division   (CID),
announces the administration of the Phlllpplne  Reading Inventory (Phil-
IRI| bete8t for English (grades 4, 5, 6, and 7) and Filipino (grades 3, 4, 5, 6,
and 7) on September 19-23, 2022.

2.   Reading Coordinators (SAREYGOLA) must orient all teachers in-charge of
administering the assessment using the Phu-ml Hanual 2018, The manual
is available at htt bit . Iv 3AuXOTF.

3.   For further guidance on the test administration, teachers are advised to
watch the Phil-IRI process instnictional video found in this link:
hlt',s : / / bit .1\-/3Bl|OVVH

4.   Moreover, ensure that all necessary materials and forms are ready prior to
the date of the test.

5.   Strictly follow health protocols when administering the assessment.

6.   Key   in   the   results   in   the   appropriate   sheet   provided   in   this   link:
bit.Iv 3AuXOTF` on or before September 27, 2022



7.   Should  you  have  queries  and  clarifications,  you  may  contact  Vfrola  a.
A8unclon,  EPS-Filipino  through  this  number  09264878509  or  Pant.  S.
Abeua, EPS-English throueni mobile number 09264879509.

8.   For guidance and compliance. r

Schools Division Superintendent
officeoDfc3iueu'sSc:;Vo'i's"6'ij;;i:;.S.a;-;a-::ndentz

Bncl: As stated
References: DepEd Order No.14 s. 2018

To be inctnded in the PERPE:ruAL INDEX_
under the f io[towing SUBJBC:rs
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